
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

19th July 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

I am writing to inform you of some of the changes that will be in place when we return to school on Wednesday 8th 

September. We have been instructed that the NHS will notify contacts of positive Covid cases. Therefore, we will not 

need to maintain our ‘bubble’ system. However, if new guidance is published by the government over the summer, 

we will keep you informed. 

 

Firstly, we will revert to normal drop and pick up times: 

 

 Start of the day End of the day 

Ducklings Morning Session: 8.45am 

Afternoon session: 12.30pm 

Morning session: 11.45am 

Afternoon session: 3.10pm- 

3.15pm 

Robins 8.45am 3.15pm 

Woodpeckers 8.45am 3.15pm 

Owls and Kingfishers 8.45am 3.20pm 

 

 The pedestrian gate will open at 8.40am and 3.10pm 

 

 

Other changes that you need to be aware of: 

 All children in school, including Early Years, will continue to come into school without their parents. 

 Children will no longer need to come to school in P.E kit on a Thursday and will be in school uniform every 

day.  

 Children will need a named P.E. kit in school each day. This can be taken home at the end of every half term 

to be washed.  

 The car gates will be locked between 8.45am – 9am and 3.10pm – 3.30pm 

 

Thank you for your support through this somewhat challenging year. We hope that you have a wonderful summer 

holiday and we are looking forward to seeing you in September. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

hsmithson 
 

Miss Hannah Smithson 
Head of School | Skelton Primary School 


